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PRESS RELEASE


April 2015
UK Directors of Public Health elect a new ADPH President  

Dr Andrew Furber has been elected as the next President of the Association of Directors of Public Health (ADPH).

Andrew, who is the Director of Public Health for Wakefield Council and has been an ADPH regional representative and Council Member for Yorkshire & Humber since 2012, will take on the role for a three year period beginning at the ADPH Annual General Meeting on 15th June 2015.

Having trained as a GP Andrew worked in international development and went on to become a Director of Public Health in North Lincolnshire, before taking up his current role as Director of Public Health for Wakefield.

With a longstanding history of advocating for public health both in the UK and internationally, he has a track record of providing leadership on challenging and longstanding issues such as sexual health and tobacco, acting as ADPH lead on tobacco related policy work.
Andrew said;
“I am thrilled to have been elected into this role by my peers. Directors of Public Health play a vital role in improving and protecting health and wellbeing. As President of ADPH I will do my utmost to support them in their challenging roles. I will ensure their unique local perspective is reflected in national policy discussions. I want our teams to be rewarding places to work so we continue to see our best talent aspiring to become the Directors of Public Health in the future.”
Outgoing President, Dr Janet Atherton, said: 
"I am delighted that Andrew has been elected to lead ADPH as our President for the next three years. Andrew has already made a strong contribution to ADPH through his roles as Yorkshire and Humber council representative and our tobacco policy lead. I am confident he will be an excellent President."
ENDS

Notes to editors follows/

For further information please contact Mark Hamblett, ADPH Business Support Manager on mark.hamblett@adph.org.uk or 020 7832 6946.  

For interview requests please contact bhaywood@wakefield.gov.uk
Notes to editors:

· The Association of Directors of Public Health (ADPH) is the representative body for Directors of Public Health (DPH) in the UK. 
· It seeks to improve and protect the health of the population through collating and presenting the views of Directors of Public Health (DsPH); facilitating a support network for DsPH and providing opportunities for DsPH to develop their professional practice; and advising on legislation and policy at a local, regional, national and international level.
· ADPH has a rich heritage, having its origins more than 150 years ago. It is a collaborative organisation working across sectors and in partnership with others to maximise the voice for public health.  

· Every Director of Public Health in the United Kingdom has the right to be a member of the Association.

· Find out more about the ADPH’s work at www.adph.org.uk
